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Roberta Morris <rmorris.artwalk@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 31, 2016 at 10:55 AM
To: councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@Ilacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org,
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarreil@lacity.org,
sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, rick.coca@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@Iacity.org

Dear honorable members of the PLUM committee,
It is my understanding that last Tuesday you heard the appeal of the proposed small lot subdivision project at Hermitage

and Weddington streets in Valley Village. As you are well aware, there is deep concern for that justice and care be
served here. | urge you to consider the importance that such properties and the rights of the elderly resident be served

here, and validate the public opposition by upholding the appeal.

Furthermore, please direct city planning to create a protocol for identifying the cumulative impact of each project on the
loss of RSO units.

It is my understanding that the developer, Urban Blox, has never built a single project for which it has sought
entittements. The city, in good conscience, must refuse to be party to the displacement of its residents.

Respectfully,

Rev. Dr. Roberta Morris
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